
  
Dear Kansas House and Senate Redistricting Committees, 

  
I write to you today in support of the Ad Astra Congressional map. 
  
The Ad Astra Map maintains important communities of interest including our major 
research universities in the first congressional district and major military installations 
in the second congressional district. 
  
Ad Astra also keeps our three most populous, Johnson, Sedgwick and Shawnee 
counties whole.  
  
The lines between Congressional districts are drawn by natural, geographic, and 
historical boundaries.   
 


